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Paint Project Moves to West Side 
The paint project has moved to the west side of Building 4.  This 
morning, some time after 8:00 am, Post 9 will close due to that 
area being prepared for painting.   Also, due to the possibility of 
overspray, many parking spaces will be blocked off.  Pedestrians 
will be asked to detour from walking in these areas. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project    

Schedule 
OnTheBase.com and the COATC Message Boards have been 
updated with this week’s schedule of the areas being painted. 

GO TO:   http://www.onthebase.com/project/paintschedule.jpg  

Note 
This e-newsletter will the forum for sharing regular updates on the 
status of the Building 4 Paint Project.  Please forgive our intrusion 
to your e-mail box more often than normal during this time. 

 


